
STAYING IN TOUCH 

24th October 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Friends, 
 

IMPORTANT EVENTS: 
 
Kindergarten 2018 Information Night—Wednesday, 25th October 2017—7.30pm 

 
 
 
Grandparent’s Liturgy—Friday, 27th October 2017—9.30am 
 
 
 

Dear Parents & Friends, 
 
It is with great pleasure that I can confirm that Ms Deborah Cox has been appointed Assistant Principal at     
St Michael’s School commencing 2018. 
 
Deborah has served St Michael’s as a leader of Learning in Numeracy Coordinator 2.  Deborah brings to this 
position both    a deep faith and exemplary teaching practices. 
 
I know that you will join me in wishing her every success in this great role at St Michael’s. 
 
Love One Another, 
John Laffan 
PRINCIPAL 
 
CONGRATULATIONS: 
Congratulations to Emily Stevenson from 2S who competed in the Junior Champion Girl competition for Edith 
Parsons School of Physical Culture and won herself a place in the State finals. Emily will now compete against 
others from all over NSW to hopefully get the chance to compete in the Grand Championships. Physical     
Culture or “Physi” is a unique competitive sport that combines dance, floor exercises, basic ballet and mod-
ern dance. Grand finalists in the individual competitions perform at the Sydney Town Hall and the winner is 
named Champion Girls for her age group. Good luck, Emily. 
 



 THANK YOU to our wonderful SPONSORS of our 2017 WALK-A-THON 

CENTRAL BOOK SUPPLIERS 


